

November 18, 2022

Dear PUSD Parents and Guardians,

In alignment with the PUSD vision of ensuring all students have access to appropriate resources that serve their learning needs, the Page High School AP Government class is in need of a new textbook.

This resource will be on display for parents and community members to view at the district office governing boardroom. You may also access the resource here: https://www.bfwpub.com/high-school/ca/product/American-Government-Stories-of-a-Nation/p/1319195369?selected tab=About

 Abernathy, Scott and Karen Waples. American Government: Stories of a Nation. 1st edition. New York: Worth Publishers/BFW, 2019

During the January board meeting, the PUSD Governing Board will vote on whether to adopt the new curricular resource. If you have any questions or feedback you would like to share, please contact me at 928-608-4109 or at jwood@pageud.org.

Thank you for your partnership and your involvement in your child's education.

Sincerely,

Jeannie Wood

Executive Director of Academic Services

Page Unified School District

928-608-4109

Vision: Page Unified School District is a community of learners who direct our collective actions and resources towards the unique learning needs of every child in order for all students to become college and career ready and successful in a global society.

Mission Statement: Our Schools are passionate about the learning-for-all mission and understand that every student matters. We are responsible and accountable for the education of every student that walks through our doors every day

Governing Board

Desiree Fowler President

Sandra K. Kidman Clerk

Charles Weiss Member Michael Mangum Member